From:
Sent: 22 February 2019 14:04
To: Planning
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 2019/0587/P

London Borough of Camden Our DTS Ref: 55423
Camden Town Hall Your Ref: 2019/0587/P
Argyle Street

Euston Road

London

WCI1H 8EQ

22 February 2019

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: 246-248, KILBURN HIGH ROAD, LONDON, NW6 2BS

Waste Comments

Thank you for consulting Thames Water for the discharge of matters relating to piling.

Thames Water are unable to support the discharge of this condition for the reasons outlined
below.

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

Please submit a piling method statement and a piling layout plan clearly indicating the
locations of all piles to be installed on the development site. This plan should show the
positions of the piles in relation to Thames Water assets and local topography such as roads
(please include road names), existing buildings and/or any other notable features.

If any basements are intended to be constructed as part of the development, please clearly
indicate the location and footprint.

Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department

Development Planning,



Thamecs Water,
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